THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
UNIVERSITY 0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Sept. 11 1933,

Herrn Professor Dr.
Georg Steindorff,
Karl-Rothe-3trasse 2,
Leipzig, C 1.
Germany.

* Dear Professor Steindorff,
I hope you have had a pleasant Sommerfrische. I spent mine chiefly in
New York and Boston.

I now send you the following material :-

Lists with details relating to:-
Further Scarabs, etec.,
Rings.,
Various Objects.

Photographs Nos. 2906-2910.

There is now hardly anything more of this kind to send you apart from
the Inscribed Stones.
No doubt you duly received the material relating to the Pottery.
With best greetings, I am

Yours always sincerely,
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